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EFFECTIVE: October 10, 2021 
 
 

The clerk’s office is currently transitioning to a new eFile reviewer tool as 
required by the State eFiling vendor due to the deprecation of Silverlight. 
This may result in delays in processing filings while we adjust to the new 
system. This transition will NOT impact the file stamp time received. We 

thank you for your patience as we transition. 
 
 

Attorneys should also be aware that the Silverlight version of the State 
provided EFSP will also be deprecated on 10/10. Attorneys can use the 

new State provided EFSP, or can select from other EFSPs by visiting 
https://efiletexas.gov/service-providers.htm 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fefiletx.tylertech.cloud%2FOfsEfsp%2Fui%2Flanding&data=04%7C01%7Cmmzaragoza%40TarrantCounty.com%7C90bb227a5edc494804d108d981d35e7e%7C0ad2db0e41de43fe946cd2cad05bd94d%7C0%7C0%7C637683567090135197%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=kHIFlSzOWOxVb6oxXb1wPC3u2IqFcsoKXBtMSBatM18%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fefiletexas.gov%2Fservice-providers.htm&data=04%7C01%7Cmmzaragoza%40TarrantCounty.com%7C90bb227a5edc494804d108d981d35e7e%7C0ad2db0e41de43fe946cd2cad05bd94d%7C0%7C0%7C637683567090140179%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=szE5Z2Kt1zDacaPcTUgtsV6Iq7fhcrmSzHu9ywGJOhQ%3D&reserved=0

